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Sent from my iPhone

I am disappointed to learn of the inclusion of Malahide in zone for late flights into 
Dublin Airport. 

Why do we need these late night flights to take this new path? 

While it’s difficult to understand the decibel numbers there is no doubt that this will 
have a noise pollution effect on the area. 

There is plenty of evidence to show that noise pollution and resulting broken sleep can 
have both mental and physical effects on a person. 

I would ask for this plan not to proceed.

Alice Flynn

 Seapark 

Malahide 

Co Dublin




